" Olass 12 ...

We have had an amazing Chocolate themed week in Class 12 in the run up to Easter and to

ﬂnish off our Topic. The children loved taking part in an Easter egg hunt and took it in turns to
. 4 hide eggs for their friends after
finding their own. We have

7

finished our Topic by making our
chocolate bars this week using our

designs, recipes and packaging.

The children mixed their
ingredients with melted chocolate
before pouring it into their chosen

mould.
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When their chocolate bars had set,

the children wrapped them in the
wrappers that they had designed
ready to take home in time for

Easter!

We especially enjoyed clearing up
after we had made our chocolate

bars!

D

Don'’t forget!

Tuesday 29th April: Children return

Class 12 will continue to have P.E. on Tuesdays and Thursdays. All children require a full P.E.

kit in school including appropriate footwear to fully participate in lessons




